
PUBLIC NOTICE 
  

Logic and Accuracy Testing on Voting Machines Will Be Conducted 
Starting June 3, 2024 - Early Voting Begins June 10, 2024 

  
Pursuant to O.C.G.A §21-2-374 (b) and O.C.G.A § 21-2-379.25 (c), notice is hereby given that 
Logic and Accuracy testing on the voting equipment to be used for the General Primary 
Runoff Election to be held on June 18, 2024 will begin at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, June 3, 
2024, and will continue each day until completed. 
  
Equipment testing will take place in the Talbot County Board of Elections Building located 
at 1761 Geneva Highway, Talbotton, GA. 31827.  All testing is open to the public for 
observation.  
  
Early / Advance in-person voting will begin on Monday, June 10, 2024, and continue until 
Friday, June 14, 2024 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., at the Board of Elections office at 1761 Geneva 
Highway in Talbotton, GA 31827.   
 
Absentee By Mail ballot applications can be requested via e-mail to: elections-
registration@talbotcountyga.org and online at mvp.sos.ga.gov. They can also be picked up at 
the Board of Elections & Registration office, 1761 Geneva Highway, Talbotton, GA 31827 or 
call 706 665-8270 to request an application.   
  
 
Sharita Trice, Chairperson 
Elections Supervisor 
Talbot County Board of Elections and Registration 
 
 

 


